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THE STATE TRADING CORPORATION OF INDIA LIMITED
CORRIGENDUM NO. 1

Ref: Request for Quotations for Systems Consultancy STC/RFQFSC/2008
dated 14.01.08.

It has been decided to hold a pre-bid conference with reference to the above
RFQ on 05.02.08 at 11:00 AM in the Board Room (10" Floor) at the STC’s New
Delhi Office. If necessary after the pre-bid conference, Corrigendum no. 2 will be
hosted on the websites on 11.02.08. The offers will now be received upto 3:00
PM on 25.02.08 and will be opened the next day i.e. on 26.02.08 at 11:00 AM in
the STC Board Room.

Those desiring to attend the pre-bid conference are requested to confirm their
willingness by 3:00 PM on 30.01.08. The queries proposed to be raised at the
pre-bid meeting may also be communicated simultaneously. A letter of
authorization from the company represented will have to be submitted for
participation in the pre-bid conference.

Interested parties are advised to visit the websites www.stc.gov.in or
www.tenders.gov.in regularly for any further announcement in connection with
this RFQ as no notice may be published in newspapers.

For any further queries please contact:

Mr. Anand Parkash,

Chief Manager-IT

STC of India Ltd.

23" Floor,

Jawahar Vyapar Bhawan,
Tolstoy Marg,

New Delhi-110001

Ph. 011-23462026

Fax: 011-23701106

E-mail: computer@stc.gov.in



